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Project details 
The city street that abuts your property is scheduled for rehabilitation beginning 
this summer. The street has reached a point where city engineers have deemed 
it necessary to perform significant surface repairs, including the replacement of 
concrete curbing. 

No Parking signs will be placed in your neighborhood two days prior to work 
beginning and additional details may be found at the link below. 

Pre-phase 
Sections of concrete curbing are removed and replaced. Yards and landscaping 
will be restored after concrete has cured.  
 
Phase one  
Road is milled down approximately 1.5 inches along the curb line. If there are 
drainage issues, they will be reviewed in this phase. 
 
Phase two 
Manholes and gate vales are raised to accommodate the new asphalt.  
 
Phase three 
A new layer of asphalt is applied to the existing roadway. 
 
Will I be assessed? 
No. The City of Minnetonka does not assess for these improvements. 
 
Access to property? 
Access to driveways will be maintained. No parking signs will be placed along the 
street in areas crews will be working in.  
 
The only exception to access will be if concrete curbing is replaced at your 
driveway, which would require your driveway to be closed for approximately two 
to three days allowing for the concrete to cure. You will be notified in advance if 
your driveway access will be impacted by curbing replacement. 
 
Please follow construction signs and drive carefully through construction areas. 
 
What do I need to do? 

• Move vehicles off of the street 
• Keep garbage/recycling bins on the driveway 
• Move portable basketball nets off of the street 
• Report any problems or concerns about your street.  

 
Learn more 
Contact city staff with questions or visit the project webpage at 
www.minnetonkamn.gov/2024overlay. 
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